
WELCOME VISITORS! 

Puyallup church of Christ 

402 5th St SW 
Puyallup, WA 98371 

office@puyallupcofc.org 
www.puyallupcofc.org 

January 17, 2016 

(253) 845-6312 

Worship Assignments  

Jan. 17 AM Sermon:  Mark Jamieson - “What Is That In 

Your Hand?” Exodus 4:1-5 

  PM Sermon:  Mark Jamieson - “The 

Condescending Love of God” Psalm 8 

Sunday Morning Adults: Auditorium - “The Book of 

Revelation”             

Adults: SIBI classroom - “Philippians “ 

Wednesday Evening Adults: Auditorium -   

         “The Gospel of Luke” 

Class Topics 

ATTENDANCE  01/10: 129 CONTRIBUTION 01/10: $2,263.00 

                             AVG. WEEKLY CONTRIBUTION Dec.:$5,353.50 

Speakers and Sermons 

MORNING SERVICE 

Announcements/Prayer 

Song Leader 

Head of Lord’s Table 

Assist 

Assist 

Assist 

Assist 

Scripture Reading 

Sermon 

Closing Prayer 

Greeter/Usher 

EVENING SERVICE 

Announcements 

Song Leader 

Sermon 

Table 

Closing Prayer 

WEDNESDAY - Jan. 20  

Elder for Jan. 

Deacon for Jan. 

Ladies’ Committee for Jan.  

 

JAN. 17 

M. Farnsworth  

B. Sallee 

G. Linton 

J. Heath 

J. Santiesteban 

B. Stump 

F. Reiff 

V. Blinkov 

M. Jamieson 

J. Monts 

H. Kile 

 

M. Brown 

J. Johnson 

M. Jamieson 

J. Monts 

J. Monts 

K. Wilson 

B. Sallee 

J. Dacca 

C. McCaul  and      

JAN. 24 

C. Bartlett 

G. Gilbert 

C. Johnson 

N. Kile 

K. Petty 

M. Brown 

B. Reiff 

M. Farley 

M. Jamieson 

B. Stump 

B. Sallee 

 

J. Monts 

J. Holland 

J. Johnson 

B. Stump 

B. Stump 

 

 

 

S. Dacca 

     Sunday Bible Study: 10 am   Sunday Worship: 11 am & 5 pm 

Wednesday Bible Study: 6:30 pm 

OFFICE HOURS: Monday-Friday 9:00 am - 1:00 pm 

Monthly Calendar Elders:  elders@puyallupcofc.org 

 Chris Bartlett  (253) 537-0734 

 Gene McCaul  (253) 863-1234 

 Bob Sallee  (253) 435-7658 

 Ken Wilson  (253) 820-9150 

____________ 

Deacons: 

 Hugh Kile Building (253) 507-7060

 John Dacca Fellowship            (253) 445-4854 

_____________ 

 

Pulpit Minister: Mark Jamieson                       (270) 776-1944 

Involvement Minister: Gene McCaul            (253) 863-1234 

Counseling Center: Ken Wilson                      (253) 864-3004                      
____________ 

 

Secretary: Carolyn McCaul                                (253) 845-6312 

Bookkeeper: Sue Pedersen                                (253) 848-5538 

SIBINW Director:  Bob Stump                           (206) 664-1814 

The Men’s Breakfast: The first Saturday of the 

month, 8:00 am  at the Lakeview church of Christ. The 

cost is $4.00 with the proceeds supporting Delano 

Bay Christian Camp. Contact person: Gene McCaul.  

Ladies Night Out: Usually the second Monday of the 

month, 6:00 pm at an area restaurant. Contact person: 

Carolyn McCaul. 

The Tuesday Night Bible Study: Tuesday nights, 

6:30 pm, at the home of Keith and Lindsey Petty. They 

are currently studying from a book entitled “How to 

Read the Bible for All It’s Worth.” Contact person: 

Keith Petty.  

The Senior Saints Bible Study: Tuesdays, 10:00 am 

in the downstairs SIBI classroom. The class topic will 

be “A Study of 1, 2, and 3 John.” Contact person: Ken 

Wilson. 

Friday Night Singing: Every other Friday night 7:00 

pm at various members homes. We are going 

through the songbook starting at the beginning  and 

singing each song. Contact person: Gene McCaul. 

       To Request Recordings: jcdstorm300@yahoo.com 

 

The Cherished Cross? 
   

  The things which are important to us we cherish. 

Old photos, baby clothes, awards, antiques, 

memories. We think on the things we cherish often. 

Sometimes we even daydream and lose complete 

track of time.  

  Jesus was despised and rejected of men, and we did 

not esteem Him (Isaiah 53:3). The Roman cross was 

an instrument of intimidation, torture, excruciating 

pain, and death. And yet we sing:  

 

“On a hill far away stood an old rugged cross, 

The emblem of suffering and shame; 

And I love that old cross where the dearest and best 

For a world of lost sinners was slain. 

So I’ll cherish the old rugged cross, 

Till my trophies at last I lay down; 

I will cling to the old rugged cross, 

And exchange it someday for a crown.”   

 

  Why would we cherish, love, and cling to such a 

thing as the cross? When we recognize our own 

sinfulness (Romans 3:23; Isaiah 64:6) and inability to 

do anything to remove ourselves from this death-

deserving state (Romans 6:23), where else can we 

mailto:elders@puyallupcoc.org


Prayers of Thanksgiving 

Family News (cont’d) 

Family News 

Prayer List (cont’d) 

Prayer List  

 Hugh Kile has been dealing with pain in his back and is waiting 

on the results of his MRI . Please pray for favorable results. 

 Barbara Clark is waiting on the results of a CT scan on her 

spleen. Pray for favorable results.  

 Melissa, Debbie Johnson’s co-worker is recovering from a hip 

replacement.  Please for her recovery to go well. 

 Mitch Brummett has been dealing with neck/back pain and is 

waiting on results of his MRI. Please for favorable results. 

 Gary, Bob Sallee’s friend, is recovering from surgery. Please pray 

for a quick recovery. 

 Polly Graham, a previous member of Puyallup, will be having 

laser surgery to help with her vision. Please for all to go well and 

a quick recovery.  

 Judy, Esther Boswell’s friend, has Hodkinson’s cancer that is back. 

Please pray for her treatments to be effective. 

 Our Bible Studies: Tyler Street Family Campus, Adams Street 

Family Campus & private studies with individuals. 

 Our Missionaries: Roman Halamicek (Slovakia), Clio Eldred 

(prison ministry), Mountain States Children’s Home (Longmont, 

CO), Ray & Maricela Dennis (Cuernavaca, Mexico). 

 SIBI  NW Students:  Doug Sears, Bobby Lumpkin. 

 Traveling: Gene McCaul, Doug Sears. 

 Pray for Our Military: David Gebbie,  Eric Buggeln, TJ Bostic, 

Ryan Brown, Curtis Ringus, Tim Chafins. 

 Continuing Prayer Concerns: Ida Reiff, Jorene Dake, Clio Eldred, 

Pat Conrad, Darryl & Debra Reitan,  Joe & Erin Davis, Kristi Whitaker,  

Don Jackson, Brian Hevly, Kayley Wright, Stephanie Marzolf, Mark & 

Barbara Albertson, Wanda Turner, Vera Byrd, Arlene Luton, Cheryl 

Matthews, Bob  Speck, Charles Ames, Retha Avey. 

Marriage Enrichment Seminar: The 

Holgate church of Christ in Seattle will 

be presenting a marriage enrichment 

seminar Friday-Sunday, February 19th-21st. The speaker 

will be Kevin Bethea from the East Baltimore church of 

Christ. More details can be found on the flyer on the 

bulletin board in the foyer. 

Thank You: To the leadership and the 

congregation at Puyallup church of Christ, Dear 

Ones, 

As I think about the service at your church Saturday, 

honoring and remembering my dear son, I am deeply 

grateful. A heartfelt “thank you” to those who attended and 

participated, from my family and me. The sharing was so 

meaningful to me, plus the messages from the pulpit, and 

that lovely a cappella singing truly warms the soul. God’s 

Spirit is working beautifully through you, and I thank Him 

for you.  In Him,  

Carol Moller 

 Please remember to pray 40 days specifically for the  elders, 

deacons, and teachers, and for the lost whose hearts are open 

and  searching. 

 Val Blinkov came forward Sunday asking for prayers for 

strength and for encouragement from his brothers and sisters in 

Christ to live a Godly life. 

 Mary, Jonathan Holland’s mother, is recovering from surgery. 

Please pray for everything to go well as it will be a long recovery.  

 John, Denise Holland’s uncle, has stage 4 cancer. Please pray for 

his family at this time.  

 Marjorie Eldred is asking for prayers for Charles who is 

suffering with depression. Please pray for things to improve for 

him.  

 Ashton, Marjorie Eldred’s granddaughter, is trying a new 

treatment for her health issues which has been difficult, but she is 

showing some improvements. Please pray for continued 

improvement. 

Welcome Little One: Congratulations Ryan and 

Alethea Brown on the birth of Nae’va Marie 

Brown. She was born January 7th, weighs 6 lbs. 2 

oz. and is 18.5 inches long. Both Alethea and Nae’va are 

doing well.  

Friday Night Singing: The Friday Night 

Singing will be Friday, January 22nd, 7:00 

pm at the McCaul’s home. Everyone is 

invited to join us as for a fun evening of singing and 

fellowship.  

Parent’s Night Out: Back by popular 

demand! Parent’s Night Out  will be 

Saturday, February 20th, 3-8 pm. Please 

sign up or see John or Shannon Dacca if you would like 

to take advantage of an evening out without children.  

5th Sunday Area-Wide Singing: The 5th 

Sunday Area-Wide Singing will Sunday, January 

31st, 5:00 pm at the Orchard Street church of 

Christ in Tacoma. A potluck meal will follow the 

singing.  More information will be coming as to what we 

are to bring for the meal.  

Northwest Expositor’s Seminar: January 

18th-20th are the dates for the Northwest 

Expositor’s Seminar at Camp Yamhill, 

Yamhill, OR. The speakers are R. Mark Shipp and Mark 

Powell. Please see the flyer on the bulletin board for 

more information and registration. 

Winter Area-Wide Youth Retreat: There 

will be an area-wide youth retreat 

February 19-21, 2016 at Delano Bay Christian Camp. 

More information can be found on the foyer bulletin 

board. 

go? To whom can we turn?  

  Our sins cost our heavenly Father the life of His only 

begotten Son. How important is that to you? Do you 

cherish the cross?  

 

     Mark 

 Prayers of thanksgiving for the generous donation of 

siding from the Hardie Plank Company. 

 Prayers of thanksgiving from the New Hope Resource 

Center. They are so very thankful for our donations. 


